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Dear government.

I urge you to reconsider any further leeway to abortion laws. The life of little Queenslanders are at stake. We do
not have the right to decide when life is given and taken away. There have been so many cases of babies born
as young as 24 weeks gestation and loving care rendered to them. Yet on the other hand if a child is unwanted,
would we seek to allow it to be destroyed under the guise of "women's rights"...

Imagine for a moment you were unwanted during pregnancy, and it was your life at stake. Surely you would
want someone to stand up for your right to life. Please show some care for those who can't care for themselves.

Regards Luke Stewart





